

Elizabeth McWilliams

24 August 2004

Dear Mrs McWilliams

Please find attached a copy of the reply Nicola has received from Peter Peacock M.S.P. to her letter of 16th July.

Nicola is presently on leave and I will show her the response when she returns in order to get her views on whether there is any further action she is able to take given Peter Peacock is unwilling to consider a Social Work Services Inspectorate investigation.

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

lucin Entrey

llene McCartney Constituency Assistant

Nicola Sturgeon MSP
Glasgow

E-mail: Nicola.Sturgeon.msp@scottish.parliament.uk

Please reply to: Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP Tel: 0131 348 5694 Fax: 0131 348 5952

Suite 298, 3rd Floor, 93 Hope Street, Glasgow, G2 6LD Tel: 0141 204 1775 Fax: 0141 204 1776